
August 20, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: UG-200568, Cascade Natural Gas Load Study Progress Report and Written Plan 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Company”) submits its load study progress report and 
written plan; as described in the Order 05, Docket UG-200568, which stated “[t]he Commission 
orders the Company to file a progress report and written plan for completing its load study by 
August 21, 2021.” 

Included with this cover letter are the following attachments: 
• UG-200568 CNGC Load Study Progress Report and Written Plan - 8.20.21.pdf
• UG-200568 Exhibit A - CNGC Fixed Network and Load Study Schedule - 8.20.21.pdf

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 

Enclosures 
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